
 
CRP 722: High Street Drainage Project 
High, Pine, Orchard and Main streets in Peshastin  
Last Updated: Jan. 22, 2019 

Project Number: County Road Project 722 Project Length:  N/A 

Basis for Project: Improve drainage conveyance Construction: April 2019 

Project Description: This locally funded project includes work to improve drainage conveyance in the 
Peshastin area. The existing concrete pipe that connects High Street to the existing mainline is failing and 
will be replaced. The proposed pipe location will run along the east side of Pine Street and connect to the 
existing mainline. The existing mainline is located along the southside of Main Street. The proposed connec-
tion to the mainline will be located 250 feet to the east of the current connection.   

Status: Design complete. Project was awarded to Agostino Construction Inc.  Construction is scheduled to 

start April 15, 2019, and to take 12 working days. 

Funding Sources:  

County Funds $80,000 

  

  

TOTAL: $80,000 

For more information on this project, contact Jill FitzSimmons, Public Information Officer @ (509) 667.6341 or jill.fitzsimmons@co.chelan.wa.us 

Stormwater improvements to the drainage 

conveyance  in the project area call for the 

abandoning of an existing failing culvert on 

High Street and the installation of six new 

drainage structures, 365 linear feet of culvert 

pipe, ditching and the construction of a paved 

swale.  

Traffic Impacts: Preliminary construction scheduled to take 12 working days. During construction the 

road will be at one lane with flaggers directing traffic. 

Project Vicinity Map 


